
Statement of Environmental Effects 

Date: 21/1/2024 

 

Re: DA of Alterations & Additions area  

Address: 74 Rex Road, Georges Hall NSW 2198 

 

I am Deborah Jane Owen, the owner of the property at 74 Rex Road, Georges 

Hall NSW 2198, sincerely declare the followings: 

 

1. The proposal development won’t effect any of its surrounding 

2. The proposed development was to comply with the council’s request to 

remove the existing sunroom 

3. We only propose the columns to support the existing roof, which will 

help stopping too much rain water and sun radiation from coming 

directly to my house. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Deborah Jane Owen 

Deborah Jane Owen


